
 

 

Community Notice 

Important – Animal Alert. We need Camden County Residents’ Support! 
 

This is an exciting time for community cats! We appreciate your attendance at February’s Camden 
County Board of Freeholder’s meeting on Thursday, February 16th at 7PM. 
Freeholder Nash is proposing a County Resolution in favor of Trap, Neuter and Return (TNR) for 
community cats. Freeholder Nash is a strong advocate for animal welfare. He was instrumental in 
passing Norman’s Law (banning of puppy mill-supplied dogs to pet stores in the county.) 

 

Freeholder Nash’s pro-TNR resolution calls for the end of the inhumane practice of rounding up and 
euthanizing outdoor cats. It favors allowing people to trap, neuter and return these cats to their 
colonies.  

 
Camden County Board of Freeholders is once again leading the way for our community to provide for 
helpless animals. 

 

Please show appreciation to Freeholder Nash by thanking him or other Freeholders and by attending the 
February 16th meeting. 

 

Camden County Board of Freeholder meeting 
Thursday, February 16th at 7PM 

Address: 
101 2nd St 

Brooklawn, NJ 08030 

 


